
2/70 B Removal of public official from firm
name

It is improper for a law firm to continue to include in its firm name or on its
letterhead the name of a full-time assistant district attorney who has been on leave
of absence from the firm over one year.  The standard in DR 2-102 (B) is whether
the lawyer is away from the office in public service for any significant period of
time and whether he is regularly actively practicing a member of the firm.
(2/6/70)
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